

# A BOMBER COMMAND MUSEUM OF CANADA

### MUSEUM BUILDING EXPANSION ANNOUNCEMENT

Our first museum building was opened in 1991. We expanded in 1997 and again in 2007. Building on our success, it's time to expand again. Our present tarmac area is extremely limited, so it is very difficult to properly and safely display our taxiable aircraft.

With four engines running on the Lancaster, and other aircraft close to being restored, another hangar with a large taxi area is a necessity. In addition, Nanton really needs a larger building to accommodate major community events. This expansion would answer all these needs and would be a positive addition to the whole community.

We ask that you support this exciting development by being present at our "Fund-raising Kick-off Event" on May 23rd, starting at 6:00 pm. Tickets are only \$50.00 each, (which basically covers our expenses) or you can book a table for 8 for \$400.00. We'll be starting up the Lancaster as part of the evening. Details and ticket order forms are available below:

Please see <a href="http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/photos\_temp/poster\_2014museumexpansionkickoff.pdf">http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/photos\_temp/poster\_2014museumexpansionkickoff.pdf</a> for an invitation to attend our "Kick-Off" event on May 23<sup>rd</sup>.

#### A ticket order form is available at

http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/photos\_temp/form\_2014museumexpansionticketorderform.pdf

Background information regarding our Expansion Plans may be seen at <a href="http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/project\_museumexpansion.html">http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/project\_museumexpansion.html</a>

We hope to see you at the museum on May 23rd.



## **SUMMER EVENTS**

Visit <u>www.bombercommandmuseum.ca</u> regularly as planning progresses for all our summer events.

# PLEASE NOTE THAT WE ARE A VOLUNTEER DRIVEN, REGISTERED CHARITABLE

We depend upon private donations for our operation and development. Please help if you can. For Membership and Donation information visit: http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/membership.html

We encourage you to forward this bulletin to others who you feel may be interested.

If this bulletin has been forwarded to you and you would like to receive future bulletins directly, please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.

Our Bulletins are also posted on Facebook and Twitter. Our videos are posted on YouTube.

This bulletin has been sent to members and supporters of the Bomber Command Museum of Canada. If you would like to have

your name removed from our mailing list please advise by email to <u>bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca</u>.